
From: Nick Smith
Sent: 06 April 2010 16:46
To: 'Richard Jeffrey'
Subject: Agreements

Richard

Sorry to trouble you but I have been passed the Mackinnon Consult Ltd contract for signature by
CEC.

• Apart from the exclusion of third party right clause it is not clear why CEC need to sign
such a document?

• The signing versions appear to have blacklining in them.
• We haven't been given an opportunity to review the document before signing. Not that I

have an issue with most of the drafting but there are a couple of minor anomalies.
• This is similar to the position for the Currie agreement which I queried at the time and

received no response (Oct 2009). I'll send you the email.

Kind regards

Nick

Nick Smith
Principal Solicitor
Legal Services Division
City of Edinburgh Council
City Chambers Business Centre L1
High Street
Edinburgh EH1 1YJ

(t) 0131 inn.
(f) 0131

Please note that I am not in the office on a Monday
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